Reopening of Hammer Hill Road Swimming
Pool

Attention TV/ radio announcers:
Please broadcast the following as soon as possible:
Here is an item of interest to swimmers.

The Leisure and Cultural Services Department announced today (December
24) that Hammer Hill Road Swimming Pool in Wong Tai Sin District, closed
earlier due to an insufficient number of plant room operator on duty, will be
reopened at 2pm.
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